
 

 

 

MARK THE DATES! 
 
WHAT IS THE HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM (HCV – SECTION 8)?   
The Orange County Housing and Community Development Division will be accepting pre-applications to 
establish a waiting list of eligible applicants for assistance under the Section 8 Program.  The Section 8 
program is a  subsidized rental assistance program for extremely low-income families. The amount of the 
monthly rental subsidy will be based on the gross monthly household income of the applicant.  
 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

If your gross annual household income exceeds the amount indicated below for your household size, you 
are not eligible to apply for assistance under this program.   
 

Household Size 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

Annual Income $29,050 $33,200 $37,350 $41,450 $44,800 $48,100 $51,400 $54,750 

 

HOW DO I APPLY? 
To apply, please complete the pre-application which is available on-line at www.waitlistcheck.com/FL1280 
 

On-line applications will be accepted only during the application period of May 9, 2023 through May 11, 
2023 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The link will close at 5:00p.m. on May 11, 2023. 
 
Once you have successfully completed the pre-application, please print the application confirmation that 
appears on the last page of the process. The final waitlist of 1,000 applicants will be determined using a 
random lottery. Only persons selected in the lottery will receive written notification of their status when the 
lottery has been completed.  Applicants not selected in this lottery will not move forward in the process, 
however, may reapply when the waitlist application period reopens. If you move after submitting the pre-
application, it is your responsibility to submit a change of address in writing to our office. 
 
We encourage you to use your own computer or mobile device to complete the pre-application.  If 
you do not have a personal computer to complete the pre-application, staff will be available at 525 E. South 
Street to assist with the pre-application process from May 9, 2023 through May 11, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. 
 
Hand delivered or mail delivered pre-application will not be accepted. Any household that submits 
more than one pre-application will be disqualified. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
If you need further assistance or have additional questions, please call 407-836-5150 or via email at 

Sheila.Tomengo@ocfl.net or Kim.Boettner@ocfl.net. 
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